
 

 

Wednesday 12th February, 2025 

Dear Parents, 

As we have reached our last day in our temporary home at Heamoor, I just wanted 

to say thank you for your support during this time of upheaval whilst our school was 

being worked on, it is very much appreciated.  

It has been such a gift to have the St Levan children and staff at Heamoor for the past 

few months. My Heamoor Senior Leadership Team were treated to a brilliant 

presentation yesterday by Puffins Class where they expressed their gratitude and 

shared the (sometimes surprising) things that they will miss about their Heamoor home. 

I was also presented with a beautiful mosaic and it will always trigger fond memories 

of when St Levan came to stay! I know that the children and staff at Heamoor have 

really enjoyed it too and they are certainly going to miss them.  

As we move towards the half term break, staff will be working hard over the next 

couple of days to move everything back to St Levan and begin to put the school 

back together again. Looking ahead to Monday 24th February, we are very much 

looking forward to welcoming you all back into school.  

With this in mind, we would like to extend an invitation to come in for tea/coffee and 

cake after school on Monday 24th February, from 3.15 – 4.15pm and take an informal 

tour of the building to see the work that has been done. Please bear in mind that it 

will be early days in terms of classroom set up/displays etc. but you will be very 

welcome and it will be a lovely opportunity to have the school community together 

again. 

Until then, I hope you have a very relaxed half term break.  

Warm regards, 

 

Mrs Jodie Flynn 

Executive Headteacher 


